



RED SOX

FENWAY PARK 4 YAWKEY WAY BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02215

PHONE: (617) 267-9440

April 22, 2008

Jazzy Sportswear Mr. Vincent Williams President & CEO P.O. Box 349 Lynn, MA 01903

Dear Mr. Williams,

I am writing this letter to thank you and Jazzy Sportswear for the over twelve years of fine service to the Boston Red Sox organization. As you know, the Red Sox have an enormous call for a variety of printed items and your company has answered that call with a great deal of care and efficiency. Your assistance with design and artwork for some of our youth t-shirts has been extremely helpful to us. Your on-time delivery was crucial to the success of our programs and I have enjoyed your professionalism and your extreme attention to detail.

I know you have not only worked with my department but with a number of departments throughout the Red Sox organization including our marketing and promotions as well as the Red Sox Foundation and I know they all have the highest regard for your work. My co-workers are constantly complimenting your company not only on the quality of service but on your personal approach to their needs.

They recount the story of when we needed not only artwork but also a finished printed product for our youth outreach project for Lindos Suenos in the Dominican Republic. Your company was able to design, produce and have ready for the flight, 300 t-shirts in a matter of days. Grateful and impressed are words not strong enough to describe our feelings of relief.

I would also be quite remiss if I did not take a moment to thank you for all of your help, resources and commitment to our programs to benefit our inner city youth. Not only has Jazzy Sportswear delivered on time service but your personal involvement and dedication to kids has been tremendous.

I look forward to many more years of working together with Jazzy as we expand our outreach to all of Red Sox Nation.

Ron Burton Jr.

Boston Red Sox

Director of Youth Athletics